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The Western Australian Branch has organized a luncheon on Friday 30th April, 12.30 p.m. at "Room with
a view" (Blue Room) 4th floor, CTA Building, 12-14 The Esplanade, Perth. The guest speaker will be Mr.
R.B. Mitchell, Managing Director, West Australian Petroleum Ply. Ltd. The topic will be: "Petroleum
exploration and development in Western Australia through the 1980's with special reference to the
impact of the existing and likely condition of the oil industry internationally". Mr. Mitchell has had over 30
years international experience in the oil and gas industry.

Enquiries and bookings with Michael Lewis on (091 321 0231.

NEW SOUTH WALES

The papers presented at the NSW Branch Seminar held on March 26th and entitled "Government
consents necessary for mining projects in NSW" will be available for purchase shortly. Orders are now
being accepted.

Please contact AMPLA office for further information.

SOUTH AUSTRALIA

Mr. M. Roberts having resigned, Mr. P. McNamara is now the South Australian member of the Editorial
Panel.




